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News & Announcements: 
v Upcoming Addition to Foothill GE: On October 8th, CCC approved an application from the 

Apprenticeship division to map the Plumbing Technology Apprenticeship Program courses to Foothill GE 
Area II—English. This is the third approval in an ongoing process to map this program to all seven Foothill 
GE areas. Effective winter 2020 quarter, any student who completes the full Plumbing Technology program 
will fulfill GE Area II. 

 
v Certificates of Achievement: On October 8th, CCC approved the applications for the following certificates 

of achievement: Acting, Game Design, Garment Printing, Graphic Design, Illustration, Web Design and 
Development, Veterinary Assisting. These programs are currently offered as non-transcriptable certificates 
and are being converted into certificates of achievement. Each will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees 
for approval at an upcoming meeting. 

 
v GE Subcommittee Membership: Are you interested in being more involved with curriculum, but are short 

on hours? Serving on a GE subcommittee may be the perfect fit! We are in need of more volunteers to 
review GE applications. Even if you don’t teach in a specific GE area, you can still serve on the 
subcommittee for that area. If you're interested or would like further information, please contact your CCC 
Reps, Eric, or Mary. We'd love to have you! 

 
v CCC Topics for 2019-20: Curious about what topics CCC will be discussing this academic year? The 

committee is developing a list of priorities for this year. Feel free to connect with your CCC Reps for a copy 
of the planning document. 

 

Reminders: 
v Local GE Applications: Do you know of a course that may be a good fit for our local GE pattern? The 

general education application period is open! Please contact your CCC Reps for more information. 


